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CLARIFICATION OF NEWS ARTICLES 
 

 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Datapulse Technology Limited (the “Company”) refers to the article 
published on 23 May 2024 by The Business Times titled “Schroders, TPG put Harbourfront hotel up for 
sale at S$320 million” 
 
The Board would like to clarify that the article erroneously stated that Datapulse Technology Limited 
has sold its 5% stake in the TRAVELODGE Harbourfront Singapore. The Company has not divested 
its interest in the property and continues to hold its minority stake. At this time, no transaction or 
agreement to sell this stake has taken place. 
 
This report was only recently brought to our attention. In light of this, the Company has formally written 
to The Business Times to clarify and correct this erroneous statement to ensure that shareholders and 
the public are not misinformed. 
 
The Company remains committed to maximizing value for shareholders and will continue to monitor 
market conditions and opportunities. Should there be any material developments, the Board will provide 
timely updates in accordance with regulatory obligations. 
 
Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the Company's 
securities and to refrain from taking any action based on speculative or unverified information. 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
Tan Hong Ean 
Company Secretary 
9 September 2024 


